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Athens, 11th of January 2013 

 
 

Product Recall Information Notice on melamine plate for children 

  
Hellenic Food Authority (EFET) and more specifically its Regional Directorate of Attica, 

following Official Control for Food Contact Materials in collaboration with the General 

Chemical State Laboratory, proceeded to official sampling of a melamine plate for children, 

which showed that the specific migration exceeded the maximum permitted level.   

The product being recalled is:  

A melamine plate for children with the trade name “Melamine children's plate Tom and Jerry 

Zara Home kids”, which is distributed by the company “Zara Home Hellas” (33-37 Athinas 

Street, Athens). 

 
EFET requested the immediate recall/withdrawal of the above product. Relevant controls are 

in progress.  

 

Consumers who have in their possession the aforementioned product are asked not to use 

it. 

 
 
 


